
Agenda
Welcome

MPC Highlights
Beth Nelson, MPC President

Secretary’s Report
Jim Jarvis, Land O’Lakes Purina Feed

Treasurer’s Report
Pat Solheid, Jennie-O Turkey Store

Bylaw Changes
Steve Jurek, GNP Company

Nominating Committee Report
Steve Jurek, GNP Company

COE Graduate Testimonial
Melissa Evans, Alltech

COE Faculty Perspective
Rob Porter, Veterinary Diagnostic Lab, University of Minnesota

Outstanding Service Recognition
Steve Jurek, GNP Company

Other Business

Adjourn

4630 Churchill St., #1, St. Paul, MN 55126
651.766.8118
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Tuesday, March 18, 2014
 Room 7, RiverCentre • 2:30 pm
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